
Dear Colleagues,  

 

Greetings from Dean Research!  

 

As you may be aware that the Vidyanjali (Higher Education) programme of Ministry of 

Education(MoE) is aimed to strengthen support to the Students, Faculties & Higher Education 

Institutions through volunteerism. This initiative will connect Higher Education Institutions with 

varied volunteers, namely, young professionals, retired/working teachers, retired/working 

Government officials, professionals, students of UG, PG & Ph. D level, Corporates and many 

others towards providing Academic and other support to the students, teachers and institutions.  

  

In this regard,it is requested to circulate this vital information among all faculty members and 

students (UG, PG & Ph. D level) of your department and encourage them to register themselves 

in this programme.  

 

Registration link of the same is given below;  

 

https://vidyanjali-he.education.gov.in/  

 

With sincere regards,  

 

Professor Renu Vig  

Dean Research, Vice-Chancellor's Office  

Professor, University Institute of Engineering & Technology  

Panjab University  

Chandigarh 160014 INDIA  

Tel. No.0172-2540535/2534535 

https://vidyanjali-he.education.gov.in/

